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Summary:

Israeli Defense Minister Ariel Sharon writes to South African Defence Minister Magnus
Malan to thank him for his hospitality while Sharon was visiting South Africa. He extends
an invitation for Malan to visit Israel and hopes he will be able to sign a Memorandum of
Understanding when he next visits South African in March 1982. 
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